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Dear Spartan Supporter, 

I am writing to you on behalf of Shield Bearers, the Football Booster Club for Gonzales High School.  Together with the 

football coaches, we plan to support our young Spartans and provide opportunities for them to give back to the 

community!   

Would you consider helping us in this cause? 

 

Many equipment needs, both technological and safety related have gone unaddressed… some for over a decade.  As the 

competition upgrades it places a disadvantage on our athletes and exposes our Spartans to additional injury and tips the 

odds of victory against us.     

 

It is also not uncommon for kids on the team to skip breakfast, have a bag of chips for lunch, play on an empty stomach, 

ride back home, and finally get a meal late at night.  No athlete can compete at their peak if they are running on an 

empty tank.  We plan to help with pregame snacks and post game meals for both Varsity and JV. 

 

Without a youth football program, a lot of our kids could benefit from some additional instruction and competition from 

camps, flag football, and 7 on 7 tournaments.  Working together with our High School Coaches, Shield Bearers plans to 

set up local camps and flag football leagues to provide instruction and football learning opportunities to the community 

of Gonzales. 

 

Can you help us with any of these efforts by volunteering or providing monetary support? 

 

We are a non-profit organization and will provide a tax id number for any donations received.   

Please feel free to contact me with any questions you may have.   

Grateful to Serve, 

  

Nick Alvarado 

president@footballboosterclub.com 

831 261-8118 

Shield Bearers Tax ID:  82-4446007 
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Four ways to help: 

1. Enclose a check for an amount of your choosing (every bit helps).   
Please make check out to:  “Shield Bearers inc” 
Mail to: 
Shield Bearers Inc 
 PO Box 680,  
Gonzales California 93926 

 

2. Email, call, or text our President, Nick Alvarado to discuss how you would like to support us. 

president@footballboosterclub.com 

831.261.8118 

 

3. Visit our website at www.FootballBoosterClub.com and fill out our contact form to let us know how you would 
like to help. 

4. Or please return this page with information filled below: 

 

Interest Form 

Name  

Phone 

 
 
 

Email 

 
 
 

____ I am interested in volunteering 

____ I am interested in helping in other ways 

____ I am enclosing a check in the mount of:_______________________________ 

____ I prefer to be reached over email at 

____ I prefer a phone call.  Best time to reach me at the phone above is: ____________________ 
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